California Trolley and Railroad Corporation c/o Mineta Transportation Institute SJSU Research Center Fourth Floor San Jose, CA 95112

Attn: Mr. Rod Diridon

February 10, 2008

Dear Mr. Diridon,

Our family read the article in *The Almaden Resident* about a proposed train museum in San Jose. We noted that you are attending a meeting on February 13th, with the San Jose Parks and Recreation Commission to gain support for the proposed museum. My son, Benjamin (4 yrs old), would like to add his support to your effort. Enclosed please find a letter he wrote to you for your project.

Sincerely,

Mary (& Benjamin) Cannon

Ben Cannon, 4